
Nevada bill to withdraw from
TRPA moves to Assembly
As expected, the Nevada bill that would drastically alter the
Tahoe Regional Planning Agency structure has moved from the
Senate to the Assembly.

SB271 would allow Nevada to back out of the bi-state Compact.
However, California and Congress would have some say in how
things go forward.

“We are appalled by today’s action by the Nevada Senate,”
Rochelle Nason, executive director of the League to Save Lake
Tahoe, said in a statement. “This bill is a cynical ploy by
real estate agents and developers upset that the courts are
requiring the Tahoe Regional Planning Agency to have a plan in
place  that  achieves  and  maintains  environmental  objectives
before they can build more piers, hotels, condos, subdivisions
and timeshares not allowed under existing plans.”

A date has not been set for when the Assembly will hear the
bill.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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